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SUBJECT: In Favor of HB3183 to protect employees 

 

MESSAGE: Dear lawmakers, 

 

I urge your SUPPORT of House Bill 3183, which protects organizing rights for 

cannabis workers. The agreements described by the bill help protect workers’ 

collective bargaining rights, allowing them to choose — without employer interference 

— whether they want to form a union. 

 

Cannabis workers are often subject to harmful practices inflicted on nonunionized 

workers in other industries: low wages, few workplace benefits, unprotected statuses 

as contract workers, and erratic scheduling. As we develop this industry, we need to 

ensure cannabis jobs are good jobs.  Protecting workers’ labor rights is the best way 

to do that! 

 

Thank you.  Please pass this bill! 

 

---------------------- 

From: Danielle Cassidy  


